
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads 

Here’s what you need to know:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News   June 14, 2019 

Construction  
The final section of this 1550 lineal metre sanitary sewer pipe rehabilitation project is 

underway.  Windley Contracting Ltd. will be arriving at the intersection of Erickson and 

Harrogate roads next week; spending a few days working in the intersection before 

commencing westbound on Erickson towards Fairmile Road.  

 

 

 Traffic Management 

 While working on Harrogate, single lane alternating traffic 

 will be maintained through the construction zone. Once work 

 moves onto Erickson there will be 2 way traffic maintained 

 with brief periods of single lane alternating as required.  We 

 recommend using alternate routes whenever possible as 

 there will be considerable disruption at times. Please obey 

 traffic control personnel as they safely move vehicles and 

 pedestrians through the construction zone. 

 

 

Construction Schedule  

The contractor will be working at the Erickson and Harrogate roads intersection week of June 17th for several days before 

continuing the pipe installation up Erickson working towards Fairmile Road. We anticipate that this project will be 

completed by the fall.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience as the contractor works to complete this Capital Project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For more information on Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca/construction or contact the  

Project Team at:  E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca  Phone: 250.286.5700 
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